To the Oregon Senate Committee on Education,

| am writing to you today to give testimony in favor of SB 283, the Oregon Wi-Fi Radiation Exposure bill.
This bill would require the Board of Education and the Oregon Health Authority to review independently
funded studies relating to the biological effects of microwave radiation from wireless technology in
schools. Please pass this important bill - SB 283.

Thank you,

Tasker Houston



